
The SVdP ministry is partnering with the parish Respect 
Life ministry to hold a food and clothing drive in the 
church parking lot.  The purpose of this drive is to collect 
donations requested by each ministry, and to work 
together to support those in need both within our parish 
and in the Archdiocese of Atlanta. Thank you for helping 
all those in need.  Please contact Brian Bimonte at 
mifla@bellsouth.net for more information.

 
   SVdP 
  Pantry
  Needs

SOCIETY OF ST. VINCENT DE PAUL
Saint Brigid Catholic Church

 April 13/14 Food & Clothing Drive
Saturday: 12 pm to 6 pm and Sunday: 8 am to 5 pm.

Respect Life Ministry Needs
Accepting donations through Sunday at                    
12 noon:  New and gently used (Spring & Summer) 
baby, toddler, children, and teenager clothes.  
Donations of diapers (newborns and size one) are 
also greatly appreciated.  Please contact Carmen 
Ross at  carmross@comcast.net  for additional 
information.
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